
  

 
28th February 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

World Book Day 
 
 
We are very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day with the children on Thursday 
3rd March. We have lots of fabulous activities planned around some of our favourite books. 
 
The children are encouraged to either dress as one of their favourite book characters. Please don’t 
buy a new costume, an old costume, or better still a homemade one will be perfect! Staff will be 
dressing up too! 
 
We will also be having a #readingselfie competition. We would like our pupils to send us a selfie of 
them reading their favourite book in unusual places. All entries will receive a prize! You can either 
tweet your photographs on our twitter page – Marshlandprima1, upload the picture onto purple 
mash, email it to ml-admin@vennacademy.org .  
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Latham 
English Teaching and Learning Lead 
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